
 

 

 

1st October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following our earlier letter about a small number of additional COVID measures, we are making the 
following changes to extra-curricular clubs. 

We have had to postpone Choir for the time being but will reinvigorate it in a different format as 
soon as we can. 

We will change the ASM clubs around so Change4Life is incorporated into an additional Multi-
Sports club, to make this fair for all classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will allocate a place in the new class club for all children already in a multi-sports club. If your 
child can no longer make the new club please let us know so we can offer this to others. 

We will then open the remaining places to the rest of the class. This will be done at 5pm on 
Monday 4th October. 

Once again, thank you for your continued and consistent support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

D Hugill 

Mr D Hugill 
Headteacher 
 

Multi-sports Wednesday AM 4JA 

Multi-sports Wednesday PM 4KB 

Multi-sports Thursday PM 3EE 

Multi-sports Friday PM 
(formerly Change4Life) 

3JB 

Y5/6 Netball 
No change due to outdoors 
and separate year groups 

Y5/6 Football 
Alternate weeks for each year 
group 

Y4 Maths 
4JA - 6th, 13th, 20th October 
4KB - 3rd, 10th, 17th November 


